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29 September 2022  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,    
  

Dropping off and picking up students – St Andrew the Apostle School    
  

Thank you to all parents for working with us on the new dropping off and pick up arrangements following the closure 
of the Brunswick Park Road entrance to the North London Business Park. Thank you, also, to those parents who have 
made the choice to drop off and pick up off site as this reduces traffic and makes the site safer for St Andrew the 
Apostle students.   
  
The owners of the North London Business Park are, however, concerned about the number of cars on site and being 
parked in both the disabled bays and on double yellow lines. They have asked me to write to all parents regarding 
this. As we get used to the new routines, parking enforcement has been lenient, but from Monday 3 October 2022, 
we ask that you only access the Business Park from 2.55pm to 3.20pm for the afternoon pick up. At this time, please 
avoid parking on the double yellow lines or in the aforementioned disabled parking bays. Drivers who park in these 
areas or outside these times may receive a parking ticket.   
  
Please refer to the map overleaf. Parents/carers can use the parking bays at the front of the multi-storey car park; if 
these are full, parents and carers should queue around the multi-storey car park. If you reach the front of the queue 
and you have not collected your child, you will have to re-join the queue.   
  
Parents are also able to park on the ground floor of the multi-storey car park to wait for their child if they display a 
valid ticket.   
To summarise:  

• Please pick up or drop off off-site.   
If on site:   

• Please do not park in disabled bays.  
• Please do not park on double yellow lines.  
• Please park in bays in front of the multi-storey car park.   
• Please queue around the multi-storey car park.   
• Please do not arrive before 2.55pm and leave before 3.20pm.   

  

Thank you again for your continued support. We are hoping that pedestrian access via the Brunswick Park Road 
entrance will be open in approximately 12 weeks. This will help to ease traffic significantly. Your patience with the 
current situation is greatly appreciated. It is wonderful to hear and see the work that has started on the site of our 
new school building, which we will be moving into during the academic year starting September 2024.   
  
If you have any questions, regarding the changes mentioned above, please contact the school through the usual 
channels.    
   
Yours sincerely,    

    

Anthony Easton   
Executive Headteacher   
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